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General Comment:The proposed regulation to make lists of retailers available to 

the public, during a 

meat or poultry, recall is a big step in the right direction for the FSIS. It is

 a basic 

right of consumers to know where recalled meat has been sold and it is a 

responsibility of the US government, through the FSIS, to provide that infromati

on. 

It would be useful to consumers if the information on sources of recalled 

meat/poultry were broadcast on the radio and TV and listed in the newspaper as a


public service announcement. There is no down side to this requiremant--it can 

only 

help to protect the safety and health of the public. 

Thankyou, M. Hellermann CHE CCE, Chef/Instructor, NYRestaurant School
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